
 

 

 

WUDR-FM & W258AI 

Updated Coronavirus Recess Status 

 

In response to the Coronavirus Pandemic, the University of Dayton ceased 

regular school classes and activities earlier this year.   Accordingly, on April 30, 

2020 the broadcast operations of Radio Station WUDR-FM and associated FM 

Translator Station W258AI went silent for the remainder of the Coronavirus 

Recess.     

 

Please be advised that WUDR-FM and W258AI resumed broadcast operations 

on August 16, 2020. 

 


